)
Copy of the letter No. EDN-C-A(4)1/2011-Vol-III dated 06.04.2018 received from the Secretary
(Education) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh.

Regarding continuation mof services of SMC provided teachers in
Elementary/ Higher Education Department of H.P. for the academic session

2018-19.

Subject:

[ am directed to refer to the subject cited above and to convey approval of
the Government to continue the services of already engaged SMC provided teachers for the

academic session 2018-19 in Elementary/ Higher Education Department in relaxation of Clause 10

of SMC Policy with immediate effect.
You are, therefore, requested to take further necessary action accordingly.

Sd/-
Deputy Secretary (Ele. Edu.) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh )OI
Endst. No. EDN-HE(19)B(1)-14/2012-SMC-Gen Dated April, 2018

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:-

1. The Secretary Education to the Govt. of HP w.r.t. letter No. EDN-C-A(4)1/2011-Vol-III
dated 06.04.2018.

2. All the Deputy Directors of Hr. Education, in Himachal Pradesh.

3. All the Principals Govt. Sr. Sec. Schools in Himachal Pradesh.

4, AIncharge IT Cell with the direction to upload the letter in departmental website.

—

(M.L. Azad)
Addl. Director of Hr. Education(S)
Directorate of Hr, Education, HP
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